
 

     

 

  

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

 
       Dear parents,  

    As we approach the end of the school year, I would like to take the opportunity  
to thank you all for your help, support and interest this year.  
We have had a very busy and successful year in school. Each of your children  
has brought such joy and happiness to our classroom. I was so fortunate to have such wonderful  
groups of children this past year. 
 
I wish you all a safe and happy holidays. 
 
 

                                                    Ramadan Kareem 
 

 

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  o.saleh_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The link bellow would help you help your child learning The Quran 

http://quran.com 

 

http://www.google.ae/imgres?imgurl=http://ak.imgag.com/imgag/product/postcards/3336498/graphic1.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.bluemountain.com/ecards/ramadan/ramadan-wishes-postcard/card-3336498&h=358&w=504&tbnid=EhLOwecVOyUB4M:&zoom=1&docid=TGM6FkEIx3DxDM&ei=AcJ3VamYAsOxUZWJgbAL&tbm=isch&ved=0CEwQMygbMBtqFQoTCOmckeCphMYCFcNYFAodlUQAtg

